
 

 

Date: September 22, 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents,  

 
As we wrap up another fruitful week at AUS, we would like to take a moment to express our 
gratitude to all parents for their involvement in the scheduled events and activities that took 
place this week. Your support and participation have greatly contributed to our students’ holistic 
progress. 
 
Our teachers are continually engaged in professional learning to better cater to the diverse 
learning needs of our students. This commitment to ongoing learning allows us to adapt and 
improve our teaching methodologies, ensuring that every child receives a quality education 
that meets their individual needs. 
 
Parent Teacher Meeting 
 

 
    

      
   

   
 

 

We request your attendance at the upcoming Parent Teacher Meetings for Year 7 to Year 
11 which have been scheduled to take place on Monday, 25th September and Wednesday, 
27th

September. The purpose of these sessions are to facilitate discussions about pastoral 
matters.
Similarly,  our  Sixth  Form  will  conduct  their  Parent  Teacher Subject  Consultations on  these 
dates. These  sessions aim to  facilitate  discussions  regarding  the academic  development  of 
your  child/ren. Please  make  every  effort  to  attend  these meetings as  they  will  provide  an 
excellent opportunity to establish open lines of communication between the teachers, school 
leaders, and yourselves. By working collaboratively, we can ensure the attention and support 
they need to thrive academically and personally. We value your presence at these meetings 
as our teachers and leaders eagerly anticipate your involvement.

 
 
Student Leadership 
 
It fills us with pleasure to witness our student leaders actively taking up their responsibilities 
and engaging in collaboration across all phases of our school. We believe that these leadership 
experiences will greatly benefit them, not only within the school but also in their future 
endeavours. We look forward to our students leading the school and the wider community 
through various events and activities.  
 
School Holiday- Mawlid Al-Nabawi 
 
Please take note that Friday, 29th September, will be a holiday to mark the birthday of the 
Prophet Muhammad (Peace be upon him). The school will resume on Monday, 2nd October. 
 



 

 

 

Activities Next Week 

 
 

Once again, we would like to express our gratitude for your ongoing support. Your contribution 

is what makes the AUS community thrive. 

 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable weekend ahead. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 




